
Good Morning from HRVES!  It is hard to believe that we are into the middle of October.  

This Thursday from 6:00-7:30 we will be hosting a Literacy Evening with the Saint John Mill Rats.  Three 

members from the team and Selma their host from Mill Rat TV on Rogers Cable will be joining us to read 

with our students.  This is a family affair so please feel free to invite your family members to join us.  

Prizes will be drawn throughout the evening and there will be juice and cookies at the end of the night.   

Our Avon and Regal campaign is coming to a close.  All orders need to be in on Friday, October 19.  Mrs. 

Hatty has informed me that there is a new clearance brochure on the Regal website if you wish to look 

at it and order.  Part of the proceeds of this fund raiser will help support the cost of TNB presenting, 

"The Velveteen Rabbit" at our school in February.   

One final reminder, the Parents' Group will be meeting on Tuesday, October 23 at 6:30 in the library.  

We encourage you to come out to this meeting and help support the students of HRVES. 

Have a great day! 

 


